
Dear Neighbor,
 
This past Tuesday, November 12, in preparation of the holiday season, our office
organized a turkey giveaway in partnership with the Carter Burden Luncheon Club
and the Jewish Met Council on Poverty. Giving back to the community is one of our
priorities.
 
As the co-chair and co-founder of East Side World War I Centennial
Commemoration, I had the honor of introducing and presenting honorees for the
Women in Service Awards. Their dedication, work, and leadership have impacted
various levels of government including the Federal Emergency Management Agency
and the U.S. Coast Guard. We recognize their service as well as the commitment of
generations of women who have come before them. We would not be standing here
today without their resolve. The revival of the Grove trees on 69th Street and
5th Avenue is a reminder of their effort as we continue to work towards justice.
 
I would like to thank Drug Mart Pharmacy and constituents who came in for their flu
shots at the clinic hosted in our district office this past week. This coming Tuesday,
November 19, our office will once again partner with Drug Mart to host a COVID
vaccine clinic in the office.  Please sign up by calling us at (212) 288-4607 or by using
the links below.
Please do not hesitate to reach us if we may be of further assistance.

 
Phone: 212.288.4607

Email: SeawrightR@NYAssembly.gov
 

Sincerely,

REBECCA A. SEAWRIGHT 

 

Congestion Pricing will Start in January of 2025 with a Reduced Toll

Congestion pricing is set to begin by early January of 2025 with a new pay scale
and more exemptions for drivers with disabilities. Drivers will pay $9 to enter
the Central Business District, a 40% reduction from the original toll of $15.
The full toll structure can be seen below:
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Daytime E-ZPass tolls
Passenger vehicles (once per day): $9
Motorcycles (once per day): $4.50
Small trucks and non-commuter buses: $14.40
Large trucks and sightseeing buses: $21.60

Tunnel crossing credits reduced by 40 percent of original plan
Nighttime discounts of 75 percent of daytime tolls
Per-ride fees for all trips to, from, or within the CBD

Taxis and black cars: $0.75
App-based for-hire vehicles: $1.50

The proceeds from congestion pricing will be used to fund critical
infrastructure repairs and upgrades in our mass transit system.

Assembly Member Seawright Celebrates Veteran's Day ​



Assembly Member Seawright co-founded the East Side World War I Centennial Commemoration to
recognize and honor the women who have served our nation



Assembly Member Seawright presented at the Women in Service Awards.

Assembly Member Seawright Gives Money to UJA for Israel



Along with local leader Patti Kenner, we were proud to present Mago Paz of the UJA-Federation of New
York with a donation for Israel raised from our Halloween celebration.

Thanksgiving Turkey Giveaway with Carter Burden Network



It was a pleasure to partner with Bill Dion, Executive Director of Carter Burden Network, as we
distributed free turkeys for our Thanksgiving giveaway.

Administering Flu Shots at Our Free Clinic with Drug Mart



Thank you to Ilana Aminov of Drug Mart Pharmacy for administering flu shots at our Upper East Side
district office clinic! Participating here, community activist David Hochberg.

Consider Our Office Your Resource!





IMPORTANT INFORMATION
REGARDING YOUR TAX
BENEFITS

The New York City Department of Finance will mail notices to confirm property
owners' continued eligibility for property tax benefits.

To continue receiving benefits, owners must sign and return the Certification
Statement within 30 days.

Those who fail to respond will see the following benefits removed:
Personal property tax exemptions (Veterans, Clergy, SCHE, and DHE) will



be removed effective January 1, 2025.
STAR or Enhanced STAR exemptions will be removed effective July 1, 2025.

Please see the sample letter below:

Please do not hesitate to reach our office at (212) 288-4607 or by
emailing seawrightr@nyassembly.gov if you have any questions.







Now Hiring Park Rangers for Summer 2025!
New York State Parks is looking to fill Park Ranger positions statewide for the 2025 Summer season.
Park Rangers serve as ambassadors for the New York State Office of Parks, Recreation and Historic
Preservation. They help oversee a variety of environments including campgrounds, tourist attractions,
beaches, marinas, trails, park offices, and more! Park Ranger job duties range from responding to calls
for assistance to proactively engaging with visitors in the parks and helping to maintain a safe
environment for all. If you have a passion for the outdoors and love to connect with people, this could be
the job for you! Apply before December 31.

​https://parks.ny.gov/employment/park-ranger/default.aspx

Upcoming Events

https://parks.ny.gov/employment/park-ranger/default.aspx
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Reserve your Moderna COVID19 vaccine here 

Reserve your Pfizer COVID19 vaccine here 

https://drugmart.fullslate.com/services/1187?location=3&start=6160
https://drugmart.fullslate.com/services/1486?location=3&start=6132


In Case You Missed It:
Past Editions Of Our Community Update

Community Update: November 8, 2024

Community Update: November 1, 2024

Community Update: October 25, 2024

Community Update: October 18, 2024

 

https://conta.cc/4fhbo5a
https://conta.cc/4f7fQmV
https://conta.cc/4h5TSlv
https://conta.cc/405XTjN
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